
SIVANATH SASTRI COLLEGE 
ADMISSIONS 2021-22 

NOTICE 

This is to inform all concerned that upon successful payment of fees, Merit Listed applicants would 
receive an SMS confirmation and also a receipt on the website. They are requested to preserve both 
carefully as these are their proof of admission.  

The College does not ask for any student to come and submit the receipt or any other proof to the 
College physically. NO APPLICANT HAS TO COME TO THE COLLEGE FOR SUBMISSION OF ANY 
DOCUMENT RELATING TO ADMISSION. If any document is required, they will be called and 
informed how these documents are to be sent.  

Once payment of fees is done, students are requested to follow the website regularly regarding 
further instructions on start of classes, etc.  

 

Dated : 2.9.2021 

 

By order  

Admissions Sub-Committee  

Sivanath Sastri College  


